
Heathlands School Professionals Open Day on 

Thursday 14th March 2024 

9.15am - 12.30pm 

An opportunity to explore and observe the workings of a specialist deaf school. Attendees can 
observe teaching and learning in action and explore areas of particular interest.  

1.30pm - 3pm 

Developing deaf children's writing through a book based approach (Primary Focus). 
This bookable presentation and workshop will be open to teachers of the deaf or trainee 

teachers of the deaf who work with sign language using deaf pupils. There will be no charge, 
but we do ask that people who book attend as places are limited. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Ms S Shields & Mrs L Reeves Costi, Co-Headteachers 

To confirm your place on our Open Day & workshop (numbers are limited), enquire or discuss the 

admission process, please contact our admissions team by email: admin@heathlands.herts.sch.uk 

Alternatively, you can contact Heathlands to leave messages in BSL via SignVideo via the ’Contact 

Us’ page on our website.  

Telephone: 01727 807807 

Text Number: 07860 004370 

Address: Heathlands Drive, St Albans, Herts, AL3 5AY  

At Heathlands our pupils are at the heart of all we do. We aim to equip our young people for life; to be flexible, adaptable, 

resilient and to relish a challenge. 


